
Henderson County Board of Education
1805 Second Street
Henderson KY  42420

April 16, 2021

Dear School Board Members,

After 21 plus years of service to the district, I regretfully have to request an Extended
Disability Leave.

Although it is possible that the Dr. will release me pending my visit on April 21, it is also
likely  that he will extend my leave throughout the remainder of the year. If any changes
occur regarding my return date, I will inform the Central Office staff.

Kind Regards,

Gloria A. Young
33 North Julia Street
Henderson KY  42420


